
For more information, please contact your local 
forest ranger at 1-800-750-9777 or visit: 

www.maineforestservice.gov

Does the vegetation near your home or camp look like this? 
If so, it may be at  higher risk for damage from a wildfire.

Please check all local and state laws before removing any vegetation from within the shoreland zone.

In order to keep a wildfire from threatening your home, 
Maine's Forest Rangers recommend at least 30' of 

defensible space between your home and the forest.
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